
           
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Weekly Intercom March 14, 2014 
 
1. Pi Day- A fantastic time was had by all the students, staff and participants. A huge thank you to  

Ms. Savarese and Ms. Cuoco and everyone else who helped. Mr. Browne and Mr. Caiati were 
outstanding MC’s.  It was a fun way to celebrate Pi Day at Bay. To all the participants…thank you for 
being such good sports! It was so much fun to watch you eat pie!! 

2. Benchmark Assessments- The ELA benchmark will be administered on Wednesday  
March 19, 2014. A schedule will follow. 

3. Family Science Night- This exciting event will be held on Thursday March 27, 2014 at 6:00pm. 
Please join us for this wonderful, fun-filled evening. 

4. Morning Tutoring- If you are interested in tutoring ELA or Math and hold one of these licenses, 
I’d like to open some tutorial classes for students in these subjects. Please see the posting and 
submit your application to L. Finale. 

5. State Exam Instructions- The ELA and Math state exam instructions were sent via email. Please 
familiarize yourself with these directions. Do not wait until the morning of the exam to 
become familiar with the instructions. If you have any questions please see Mr. Goldberg. 

6. Report Cards- The SS teachers are collecting the signed report cards. Please ensure every student 
returns a signed copy. Thank you.  

7. Resource- Here is another great teacher website/resource:  
                      http://www.nea.org/tools/browse-by-month-activities.htm  

8. Office of Labor Relations- This is a reminder: please note that teachers are required to be in 
their class ready to teach at the start of the school day-i.e. when the students arrive. The time it 
takes a teacher to get to his/her class is not part of the contractual day. All other employees must 
be at their work assignments at the beginning of their workday. Therefore, if you are entering 
the building when the first bell sounds, you are late. Please give yourself ample time to 
arrive at work on time and ready to teach.  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Thank you for all your hard work 
    
 

    and your commitment to excellence. 
 

      
The Bay Academy for the Arts & Sciences 

   Intermediate School 98 
   Maria Timo 

  Principal 

 


